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May 22, 2024 
 
 
Councilmember Tim McOsker 
Sent Via Email:  councilmember.mcosker@lacity.org 

 

Dear Councilmember McOsker: 

 

The following Motion was approved at the May 20, 2024 meeting of the Coastal San Pedro 
Neighborhood Council:   

Motion opposing removal of site ownership requirement in the draft Faith Based 
Incentive Program in the Housing Element 

 

Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council opposes the removal, from the draft 
Faith Based Incentive Program in the Housing Element, of the Senate Bill 4 requirement for 
institutions to have owned the site by January 1, 2024. Council File: 23-0172 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:   
pamela.thornton@lacity.org 
anissa.raja@lacity.org 
matthew.glesne@lacity.org 
Blair.Smith@lacity.org 
Erika.Cui@lacity.org 
housingelement@lacity.org 
diananave@gmail.com 
javier@studiogarchitecture.net 
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